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Vote NO!!  With the increase of illegal criminals making Oregon their sanctuary, the 

prohibition of criminal history checks need to be removed for the safety of others, but 

it doesn’t take a study. This bill will either expand background checks to the 

maximum level, infringing on privacy of personal information when not needed. Or, if 

it is reduced to the lowest level, it could increase risk. This is not a case of one law 

fits all circumstances, making this bill a waste of time. 


